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February 4, 2015

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Director, Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Clinton Power Station, Unit 1
Facility Operating License No. NPF-62
NRC Docket No. 50-461

Subiject: Notification Pursuant to 10 CFR 72.140(d) of Intent to Apply Previously
Approved 10 CFR 50, Appendix B, Quality Assurance Program to
Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation Activities

References: 1) Letter from D. P. Helker (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) to U. S.
NRC, "Summary of Changes to Exelon Generation Company, LLC,
Quality Assurance Topical Report, NO-AA-10," dated February 6, 2014

2) Letter from P. R. Simpson (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) to U. S.
NRC, "Request for Approval of Change to Exelon Generation
Company, LLC and AmerGen Energy Company, LLC, Quality
Assurance Topical Report,” dated July 31, 2008

3) Letter from U. S. NRC to C. G. Pardee (Exelon Generation Company,
LLC), "Approval of Exelon Generation Company, LLC and AmerGen
Energy Company, LLC, Quality Assurance Program Changes
Regarding the Removal of Requirement to Obtain Plant Operating
Review Committee Review and Approval of all New and Revised
Regulatory Guide 1.33 '‘Quality Assurance Program Requirements,’
Recommended Administrative Procedures," dated September 29,
2008

In accordance with 10 CFR 72.140(d), "Previously-approved programs," Exelon Generation
Company, LLC (EGC) is notifying the NRC of the intent to apply the previously approved
Clinton Power Station (CPS), Unit 1 Quality Assurance Program to independent spent fuel
storage installation (ISFSI) activities at CPS.
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The CPS Quality Assurance Program, which satisfies the criteria of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B,
is maintained in the EGC Quality Assurance Topical Report (QATR) (NO-AA-10), Revision
89. Revision 87 to the QATR was submitted to the NRC in Reference 1 for all EGC 10 CFR
Part 50 Dockets. This included CPS, Unit 1 (i.e., NRC Docket No. 50-461).

In Reference 2, EGC requested NRC review and approval of proposed changes to the
previously approved QATR Revision. In Reference 3, the NRC transmitted approval for the
proposed QATR changes.

There are no commitments contained with this letter. Should you have any questions, please
contact Mr. Jeffrey E. Cunningham at (217) 937-2800.

Respec ully,

Mark M. Newcomer
Site Vice President
Clinton Power Station
Enclosures

JLP/cas

cc: NRC Regions Administrator — Region Il]




